FORT ST JOHN WORKSHOP PLAYERS

P.0.Box 2258, Fort St John

September 18, 1969.

The President,
Arts Council of Fort St John,
FORT ST JOHN. B.C.

Dear Mrs Andersen,

The Fort St John Workshop Players would like te
make an application fer a grant under the Arts Council Grant for
this year.

With the assistance of the Grant recﬁéﬁed tgggryear,
our Group was 2ble to meet the production expenses of G.B.Shaw's
"Pygmalion", which was shown to an =2ppreciative audience in Nerth
Peace Senior Secondary School Auditorium. After the receipts snd
expenses of this production were finsalised we managed to have a
credit balance in the bank. Without the assiségnce of the Arts
Council Grant we would have been unable to go ahead with such a
large and enjovable production.

This ye~r we have an expanded membership of
enthusi~stic workers with plans for producing two plays before
Christmas, at least two for the Peace Country Drama Festival and
twe plays during the spring of 1970.

One of these plays, "the 0dd Couple", by Neil Simen,
is alrensdy in rehearsal with préduction date scheduled for October 18.



